Dear Parents/Carers,

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Summer Fair on Saturday and great to have
the sun shining for us. We hope you enjoyed this event and a massive thank you to FoRPS
for organising it all. FORPS meet every Tuesday morning straight after drop off and there are
always biscuits available! We always welcome more support, so please come along to a
meeting. Even if you cannot commit to all meetings, any support is always greatly received.
Without volunteers, these fantastic events for our children would not be possible.

On Monday, our Reception children had their first school trip to Kent Life. They had a
fantastic day and received comments about how well behaved they were. There were lots
of tired and sleepy children on the way home!

It was great to see so many of you at our annual Summer Exhibition this week. The children
enjoy sharing their learning with you and it is nice to share a tiny snap shot of some of the
things that happen over the year. A big thank you to the staff team who all help to set this

up.

This week, the children have had the chance to visit their new classrooms and meet their
new teachers. There was an excited buzz in the school as the children moved to their new
rooms. They welcomed new staff and continued to show their positive ‘Riverside Attitude’.
Well done everyone!

We hope you have a great weekend and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
SR

Mrs Robson

Head of School

Term 62023
Week 5

Friday 7th July

Attendance

The classes with the
best

attendance this week
are:

Woodpeckers (Y1)
Kingfishers (Y1)
Squirrels (Y2)

Well done Miss White! PROUD MOMENT...

A huge well done to some of our Year 6 children
who built and designed a go-kart this year.

On Sunday, they raced it against other schools.
They showed amazing team spirit and won ‘Best
Looking Car’ . Miss White won the teacher race!

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org
01634 338700

Upcoming Events:

Wednesday 12th July—6:30pm Year
6 Leavers Play

Thursday 13th July—Trust
Celebration Event (invite only)

Friday 14th July—Squirrels Class
Assembly at 8:55am

Friday 14th July— Year 5 trip to
Maidstone Museum

Friday 14th July—Reports go home
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This week we are celebrating....

Oscar ~ Ringfishers
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